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Hello!
My name is Mr.White and I am the new PE

teacher here at P.S 84!
We have had an incredible start to our school

year. We have already completed our
movement unit, as well as our fitness unit! We

are currently in the middle of our throwing and
catching unit, which will be followed by

cooperative games after the holiday break. It
has been an absolute pleasure to be able to join
the Steinway community, and I can't wait for the

rest of the year!


